
Community Enterprises is preparing to make a first refund to 

residents of part of the accumulated earnings of the enterprises. 

No refund can be made except on the basis of cash register 

receipts, which must be turned into one of the Enterprises receiving 

desks. 

For the convenience of the residents, special receiving 

desks Will be set up in the stores in blocks 8 and 2O, at Block 24-25, 

and at the cashier's desk in the main office. It is requested that 

people bring all their accumulated receipts to one of these places 

during the period from Monday, March 7th to Saturday, March 20th. All 

the receipts held by members of a single family may be turned in by 

the head of the family or any other member designated by them. A 

single receipt will be issued for such receipts turned in,.and the 

amount to be paid the owner will be computed as rapidly as possible 

thereafter. 

Only with the fullest cooperation on tho part of all the resi

dents holding cash register receipts will it be possible to make a 

completely fair distribution of such profits. It is to your interest, 

therefore, that you begin now getting your cash register receipts 

ready and that you do not fail to bring thorn in during the two weeks' 
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